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MEDICAID BULLETIN MARCH 2019 

 
ATTENTION: ALL PROVIDERS 

Provider Transition to Medicaid Managed Care: 
New Webinar Series Will Launch March 28 
NC Medicaid will launch a webinar series to support providers and practices during their 
transition to NC Medicaid Managed Care. “General” webinars are overviews of significant 
changes and features of the managed care program. “Topical” webinars are in-depth 
reviews of specific managed care topics. 

The first webinar in this series, Provider Transition to NC Medicaid Managed Care 101, 
is an overview of the state’s transition efforts and includes the vision and background for 
the transition to a managed care system, an overview of key initiatives, and a closer look at 
managed care and engagement from a provider perspective. 

Provider Transition to NC Medicaid Managed Care 101 
Thursday, March 28, 2019 
12 – 1 pm 
Registration is required 

 
A recording of each webinar, including a summary of the questions and answers shared 
during the session, will be posted to the Medicaid website.  

NC Medicaid Provider Transition Support, (919) 527-7200 

https://manatt.webex.com/mw3300/mywebex/default.do?nomenu=true&siteurl=manatt&service=6&rnd=0.9353308295571826&main_url=https%3A%2F%2Fmanatt.webex.com%2Fec3300%2Feventcenter%2Fevent%2FeventAction.do%3FtheAction%3Ddetail%26%26%26EMK%3D4832534b00000004ad1e2b92693cbb85e02f98b8d9010fc8750293ce1d496ffe9d12a0ecc1d994fd%26siteurl%3Dmanatt%26confViewID%3D122386587654857322%26encryptTicket%3DSDJTSwAAAAQSdXAkdCZgRM0ugXtONZyy7iUEMC--s-jGZz4a6HlbFQ2%26
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